
 

 

 

Date: May 3, 2022 

To: Matt Cherry, President and Members of Council 

Thru: Karen Poore, Deputy Mayor 

From: Rosalyn Clemens, Director, Department of Housing and 

Community Development 

Re: Disappropriation of Funds  

 

 

The Department of Housing and Community Development, and the 

administration with the approval of Council President Cherry is 

adding an ordinance to the agenda that will disappropriate 

$227,527.90 from the Division of Neighborhoods Administration’s 

General Fund Budget (16100); authorizing the appropriation of 

same from the General Fund to the Division of Housing Budget 

(16200).  

The purpose of this ordinance is to make funding available to 

disburse for Lead Safe marketing, training development, Lead 

Classes and small business training that will support the Lead Safe 

Ordinance 397-20.  

 

 


